
 

February 1, 2025 

Dear Seasonal Campers: 
 

Another camping year is upon us and as seasonal renters at Pugwash I am sure you are looking forward to 
visiting and enjoying the campground facilities and your many Maritime friends. We are pleased to let you 
know that the new camping season for 2025 is May 15 to Oct. 15.  Enclosed are the forms that you will need 
to fill out and return. To guarantee your spot, please have your application returned to the Conference 
Office before April 1, 2025. Starting on April 30 all unreserved spots will be open for anyone to reserve.  
Please note that all correspondence for Seasonal Rentals should now be directed to 
pugwash@maritimesda.com. I realize you may have read much of what follows; however, I encourage you 
to go through it again as a reminder of some of the regulations we ask you to abide by.  
 

Summer Camp Program (July 7, 2025, through Aug 8, 2025) - While you may choose the dates you desire 
to be at the camp, it is important to realize that there may be a summer camp program going on at the 
same time. As a seasonal camper, you are not to become involved or be present at the summer camps 
unless express permission is granted to you by the Camp Director.  
 
Your Vulnerable Sector Background Check (VSC) needs to be current. VSCs are valid for 3 years. A letter is 
enclosed that may be used to assist in the cost of obtaining these documents. If a seasonal camper allows 
a guest to stay in their seasonal accommodations and they do not follow these rules nor doesn't have a 
VSC, their seasonal accommodation may be jeopardized.  
 

Washrooms – To ensure the safety of our campers, during the Summer Camp Program, season camper 
washroom use is restricted to the designated washrooms only.  
 

Sabbath - While on the campgrounds, you will be pleased to know you are welcome to attend the Pugwash 
SDA Church program. Sabbath school is at 9:15 am and divine worship is at 11:00 am. The summer camp 
and seasonal camping are two different programs.  
 

Sabbath Activities - The campground is dedicated to God, to bring Him glory, and for the spiritual renewal 
to members and friends. Please remember to keep activities on the Sabbath consistent with the principles 
of the divine origin. 
 

Meals at the Cafeteria - During the camp season the cafeteria is not open to seasonal renters. 
 

Responsibility & Safety for Seasonal Children - The safety and security of our children is the responsibility 
of parents/guardians. It is not the responsibility of the camp staff to care for the children of seasonal 
campers. We encourage you to bring your own first aid supplies for your personal use as the first aid 
attendant and supplies are for the summer camp program use specifically. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during the camping season. We look forward to sharing 
the campgrounds with everyone and hope you have a joyful and safe camping season. For inquiries, 
clarification, and questions please email us at pugwash@maritimesda.com.  

 

Camp Pugwash  
Accommodations 
 

121 Salisbury Road 
Moncton, NB  
E1E 1A6 

Sincerely, 
 
Camp Pugwash Accommodations Committee 
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